
Dear Families, 

In the next few weeks your child will be bringing home a large green backpack, our Tucker 

Turtle Bag.  This is our way of bringing some of our preschool day into your home. The guiding 

principles or classroom rules and ideas we are teaching here at school can easily be incorporated 

into your family’s daily routines.  When we all work together children learn so much more! Inside 

the bag you will find several fun items that we hope you will enjoy at home as much as we do in 

the classroom!  

 1 set of our Classroom Rules-- I take care of myself, I take care of my friends, and I 

take care of my things. 

 

 Tucker Turtle Puppet-- Tucker has been helping to teach our rules everyday in the 

classroom. 

 Notebook-- Please write down some of Tuckers travels or any of the ways that you used 

these things at home so that we can learn from you. Please take a few pictures of Tucker 

on his travels so we can share his adventures at school. You can print your own pictures 

or email them to me at julie_moffett@soesd.k12.or.us 

 

 Owl Babies Book-- We have been reading the book Owl Babies in the classroom to help 

kids through those first few weeks when saying goodbye can be so hard. Now everyone 

knows what the owl babies know... my family will always come back. Read it together it’s a 

great book!  

 

 Please keep the Tucker Turtle Bags for 1 week and then send it back to school with your 

child.  Hopefully these great techniques will be helpful to you in your home.  If you have 

any questions about our Tucker Turtle Bags, please give 

us a call at 541-956-2059. 

 

Thank You, 

Julie & Jennifer 

Ext 4732 


